
 
 

THE WEBSTER SCHOOL 
Parent/Teacher Organization (PTO) 

 
 

Come, join the PTO and make a difference for our students!  The PTO is 

an active group of volunteers who provide support to the students and teachers in a 
variety of ways.  The PTO sponsors field trips, movie nights, dances, festivals, spirit 
nights at local restaurants, purchases equipment and more.  Box top collection is 
another way to support the school.  The school store sells spirit items and provides 
students with a small business experience.   
 
Any parent, guardian or teacher may be a member and have voting rights.  
Membership is $10 per year and with that comes a discount card valid at many local 
businesses and restaurants.  Meetings are held once a month in conjunction with the 
School Advisory Committee meetings – Thursdays at 5:45 – 6:45 p.m.   
 
The purposes of The Webster School PTO are: 
 

 to enhance and support the educational experience,  

 develop a closer connection between school and home,  

 encourage parent involvement, and  

 improve the environment at the school through volunteer and financial 
support.   

  
Contact Information:  thewebsterpto@gmail.com or call:  547.3860 
 
 
 

“There can be no keener revelation of a society's soul  
than the way it treats its children.” 

Nelson Mandela 
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